
 

 

Salford Township 
Finance Committee 
Meeting Summary 

10/20/2020 
 
 
Attendance: Tim Clemens, Karen Landis, Doug Hedrick 
 

 
1. September Meeting Minutes:  The September meeting summary was distributed – no 

corrections. 
 

2. September Treasurer Report:  Tim Clemens and Doug Hedrick discussed the use and 
utilization of Liquid Fuels monies.  Karen reported on the PMRS State Aid received.  Tim 
Clemens commented the road projects are projecting under budget and given the years 
circumstances revenue appears to be on target. 

 
3. Other Business: 

 
a. Traffic Light Grant – Karen reported a letter of recommendation was sent from 

Senator Mensch’s office. 
 

b. 2021 Preliminary DRAFT Budget – draft of 2021 budget was briefly reviewed.  
Finance Committee to meet with BOS to review on Wednesday, November 4th at 
6:30 PM.  Karen summarized the highlights by fund and commented on possibly 
making another liability payment from Sewer Capital to General Fund this year.  
Tim Clemens commented the large budget items for consideration are:  Traffic 
Light, Schultz/Barndt Culvert and Hausman Road Bridge. 
 

4. Next Meeting:  
a. Joint Meeting with BOS: Wednesday, November 4th at 6:30 PM (Fire House) 
b. Finance Committee:  Tuesday, November 10th at 7:30 PM 

 
 

 


